
Mark your calendar for Greater Hartford BOMA events
June 18, 2008 - Connecticut

Join your real estate colleagues in Denver on June 21st for the Summer Convention. If you haven't
attended one of these conventions, you should plan on signing up. Go to: www.boma.org for
additional information.

July 14th will bring 188 golfers to the Golf Club of Avon for the annual Gus Johnson Golf Outing. 
Foursomes for this outing are filling up quickly, so if you haven't reserved your foursome yet, contact
the Executive Office for the registration flyer. Thanks to New England Mechanical for sponsoring this
outing.

In September, the association is planning on meeting in Springfield to encourage the property
owners and managers in that area to join Greater Hartford BOMA. Henry Chamberlain, president of
BOMA International, will be asked to speak to the group about the benefits of belonging to BOMA.  If
you own or manage property in the Springfield area, contact the Executive Office to learn more
about this program.

Greater Hartford BOMA encourages you to bring your young employees with you to the meetings to
learn about being a property manager, asset manager, or other position in the real estate industry. 
They will benefit from the knowledge they will receive from both the speakers as well as from our
members.
Enjoy the summer months.  Relax with family and friends and take some well-deserved time off.

Ronald Eddy is the 2008 president of the Greater Hartford BOMA chapter, Bloomfield, Conn.
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